
GEBELEIN
Silversmiths

79 Chestnut Street, Boston 8, Mass.

September 10, 1963

Mr. Cornelius C. Moore
112 Bellevue Avenue
Newport, Rhode Island

Dear Mr. Moore:

I have just received the Coburn Sauceboat.

It is a very choice piece. Do you want it held 

for you? It is worth up to 50% more than asked. 

Substantial in weight, the defects are rela­

tively inconsequential, the feet shell top and 

shell pad.

Very truly yours,

g/p

GEBELEIN SILVERSMITHS, INC. 

By J. Herbert Gebelein


